
AGENDA ITEM NO: 10.3 
  

UNIVERSITY COUNCIL 

NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE 

REQUEST FOR DECISION 

   
 
PRESENTED BY: Scott Bell, Chair, Nominations Committee  
 
DATE OF MEETING: June 12, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Executive Director, Johnson Shoyama Graduate School of Public 

Policy Search 
 
DECISION REQUESTED: It is recommended by the Nominations Committee that Council 

approve the nomination for the Executive Director, Johnson 
Shoyama Gradayte School of Public Policy Search, effective July 1, 
2025. 

   
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Procedures for Search and Review for Senior Administrators require that Deans and Executive 
Directors of schools search committees have “One member of the GAA, selected by Council who is not a 
member of the faculty of the College and who holds a senior administrative position in the University.” 
The Nominations Committee is tasked with putting forward this name for consideration by Council.  
 
The Nominations Committee deliberated and is recommending the following senior administrator to 
serve on this committee: 
 

- Keith Willoughby, Edwards School of Business 
 
 
   
 
 


